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Dear Parents and Friends,

 We come to the end of a very busy and productive term. We commenced the term with a                  
Joyous celebration of Easter, followed by honouring our servicemen at our ANZAC Day             
ceremony. We honoured our Mothers for Mother’s Day and Mary our Mother during the Month of                
May. Years 3 & 5 were confident and relaxed as they completed the NAPLAN online. Students                
represented Holy Trinity school at the Diocese Cross Country and Soccer Gala Day. Unfortunately              
the weather did not allow us to have our Athletics Carnival, but we have been able to run the                   
necessary events at school to choose our Zone Athletics team. The Cheerleading event was held               
today with team ​Campion ​being announced as our winning cheerleaders for 2019. Stage 1 and 2                
enjoyed excursions to the PowerHouse Museum and Parramatta. Plus the students Art Work was              
a great success at the Parish Fair. 

 The Celebration of Learning Assembly and open classrooms were a highlight of the term              
and Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 entertain us at their stage assemblies. With all this going on, we                   
still were able to complete a huge amount of learning and share our progress and our future goals                  
in the  students reports and at parent teacher interviews. 

 Thank you to the parents for your positive        
involvement in the Parent Teacher interviews during week 8         
and 9. Hopefully you know what your child has achieved and           
the areas they need to work on during the next 2 terms. If             
you have any feedback about the new format for the reports           
please inform your child’s teacher or catch up with Mr          
Mahony. We are going to use the same format for the end of             
year reports, so any recommendations would be       
appreciated.

​We commence term 3 on Monday 22nd July and our next Student Free Day (Staff                
Development Day) will be Friday 9th August (Term 3 Week 3). Enjoy the holidays and thank you                 
for your constant support. 
 

Love Serve​ Hope 

 
 
 
 

Philip Mahony 
Principal 
 
 
 



KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2020    
 

 ​If your child turns 5 by 31​st​ July​ ​2020, they should enrol for school  
 for next year.  
 

 ​Please collect an enrolment package from the school office and  
 return the completed forms with all the required documentation now.  
   ​Interviews are underway and places are filling up quickly. 

 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 
 
 

Thank you to all the families who have supported Holy Trinity by bringing in their Earn & Learn                  
stickers.  
The number of stickers has been counted and we await the new resources and equipment we                
have been able to redeem from the points earned.  

 

Condolences 
 

Sincere condolences to Ms Hoang and family on the death of her mother (grandmother to 
Christian and Evelyn Le) who died last week. May God help you and your family at this 
difficult time. Our prayers are with you. 
 

End of Term Two 
 

Well it’s the end of another​ ​amazing​ ​term.  
 

Stage one went on an excursion to the Museum of Applied Arts and Sciences and learnt about our moon.                   
Stage Two also went to the Bankwest stadium and other locations in our area and learnt about their history. 
 

The Stage 3 Boys went to the Soccer Gala day and had lots of fun. They won 1 match and tied another, so                       
yeah, that’s fun. The girls couldn’t actually go theirs because of school photos which was unfortunate. Still,                 
the school photos  were quite a big event. SMILE!  
 

Stage 3 entered the 2019 young journalist award, where we had to write about the journey of a family. Also,                    
Stage 3 participated in the Monsignor McGovern Art Prize, where 7 students received a prize, Luv,                
Gabriella, Nicholas, Maxine, Victoria, Alethia and Ava. 
 

Unfortunately, the sports carnival was cancelled due to rain but we still got to participate in long jump and                   
the 100m sprints. The winners of the sprints will be moving on to Zone next term. We did the Cross Country                     
last term and this term, some extremely fast people were chosen to go to Cross Country Zone. 
 

Overall, it was a great term and we look forward to seeing you next term. Have a nice holiday!  
 

                      The School Captains, Jack, Huda, Jovian, and Alethia
 

 
 
 
 


